
Medford School Board Meeting
March 2024

Medford Elementary – Mr. Carlson

Celebrations/Shout Outs:
A huge shout out to Mrs. Bangs and everyone who had a part in making February such a success!  I Love to Read 
month activities were well attended, and there were many exciting events that took place.  Our Dr. Seuss breakfast 
was a hit, and we ended the month by having one student per grade level choose a staff member that they could 
pie in the face for making their monthly reading goal! 

Staff Development ½ Day – March 28th

Staff will have the opportunity to participate in an online training program through Houghton Mifflin which is the 
company we purchased our reading curriculum through. These will be set up as online coaching sessions where 
teachers will learn how to navigate certain components of the curriculum as well as be able to ask any questions 
they might have. There will also be a technology presentation on this day which will be given by Mrs. Hanzlicek.  
There will also be time set aside for Mrs. Hansen to review MCA procedures with staff which begins on April 23rd.  
Thank you to Mrs. Hansen for setting up the MCA testing schedule once again.

Reading Corp Tutor:
We have once again been approved to have one Reading Corp. tutor in the building for the 24-25 school year. This 
person will serve grades K-3.

Spring Concert Dates:
April 15th

Kind. – 5:30pm
1st – 6:00
2nd – 6:30

April 16th

3rd – 5:30pm
4th – 6:00
5th – 6:30

Spring Conference Numbers:
91% attended spring conferences (90% last year)




